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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert: ‎

Secretary Pompeo spoke yesterday with New Zealand Foreign Minister Winston
Peters. Secretary Pompeo thanked Foreign Minister Peters for New Zealand’s
continued support in working towards the final, fully verified
denuclearization of the DPRK as agreed to by Chairman Kim Jong Un, including
the implementation of UN Security Council sanctions. They discussed
cooperation in the Indo-Pacific region and joint efforts at strengthening the
rules-based regional order.
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